
Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.
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Residence

Studio
1 Bathroom

Interior:
483 SqFt

Exterior:
125 SqFt

Total:
608 SqFt

Exposures:
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

Studio
1 Bathroom

Interior:
497 – 500 SqFt

Exterior:
125 SqFt

Total:
622 – 625 SqFt

Exposures:
Northwest

Plan A1a
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

1 Bedroom
1 Bathroom

Interior:
588 SqFt

Exterior:
125 SqFt

Total:
713 SqFt

Exposures:
Northwest
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

1 Bedroom
1 Bathroom

Interior:
546 SqFt

Exterior:
105 – 125 SqFt

Total:
652 – 671 SqFt

Exposures:
Southeast

Plan B2
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

1 Bedroom
1 Bathroom

Interior:
585 SqFt

Exterior:
125 SqFt

Total:
710 SqFt

Exposures:
Northwest

Plan B2a
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

1 Bedroom
1 Bathroom

Interior:
567 SqFt

Exterior:
111 SqFt

Total:
678 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast
Southwest
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

1 Bedroom
1 Bathroom

Interior:
557 SqFt

Exterior:
111 SqFt

Total:
668 SqFt

Exposures:
Southwest
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

1 Bedroom
1 Bathroom

Interior:
556 SqFt

Exterior:
111 SqFt

Total:
667 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast

Plan B3c
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

1 Bedroom
1 Bathroom

Interior:
557 SqFt

Exterior:
111 SqFt

Total:
668 SqFt

Exposures:
Southwest

Plan B3d
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

1 Bedroom
1 Bathroom

Interior:
559 – 565 SqFt

Exterior:
126 – 147 SqFt

Total:
685 – 713 SqFt

Exposures:
Southwest
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

1 Bedroom
1 Bathroom

Interior:
602 SqFt

Exterior:
147 SqFt

Total:
749 SqFt

Exposures:
Southwest

Plan B5a
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.
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Residence

1 Bedroom
1 Bathroom

Interior:
564 SqFt

Exterior:
147 SqFt

Total:
711 SqFt

Exposures:
Southwest

Plan B5b
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

1 Bedroom
1 Bathroom

Interior:
645 SqFt

Exterior:
147 SqFt

Total:
792 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast

Plan B5b-alt
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